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Sub: Intimation under SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulation, 2015
Dear Sirs,

In accordance with SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulation, 2015 and
Code of Practices and Procedures for Fair Disclosure of Unpublished Price Sensitive Information in
terms of Regulation 8 of SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, we would like to
intimate the following:

1) The Bank’s advances aggregated approximately Rs. 7,085 billion as of June 30, 2018 as compared
to Rs. 5,810 billion as of June 30, 2017 and Rs. 6,583 billion as of March 31, 2018.

2) The Bank’s deposits aggregated approximately Rs. 8,060 billion as of June 30, 2018 as compared
to Rs. 6,714 billion as of June 30, 2017 and Rs. 7,888 billion as of March 31, 2018.

3) The Bank’s CASA ratio stood at around 41% as compared to 44.0% as of June 30, 2017 and 43.5%
as of March 31, 2018.

4) During the quarter ended June 30, 2018, the Bank purchased loans aggregating Rs. 97 billion

through the direct assignment route under the home loan arrangement with Housing Development
Finance Corporation Limited.
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The above information being ahead of the official announcement of the financial results for the quarter
ended June 30, 2018 is subject to a limited review by the statutory auditors of the Bank. The Bank has
made this disclosure in accordance with its Board approved policy in this regard. We request you to
bring the above to the notice of all concerned.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,

For HDFC Bank Limited

foer

Sashidhar Jagdishan
Chief Financial Officer



